11th February 2019

Re: PGI Announcement - Fire at Pacific Green Industries (Fiji) Limited Premises

We making this announcement to inform that on 10th February 2019 around 2:00pm, there
was a fire incident on Pacific Green premises at Sigatoka. All our buildings are well separated
so the damages were caused on one area only. Once the relevant authorities have done their
investigation on cause of fire our team will work on damages and claims.

Further details can be released once all authorities / reports are completed and compiled.

Yours faithfully,

........................

Ravin Chandra
Managing Director
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